
From: John Moren
To: Debbie Gehret
Subject: FW: Restroom proposal
Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 9:51:02 AM

Public Comment for the RV Restroom
 

From: ROBIN and PATRICK TIERNEY <adrift650@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 9:48 AM
To: John Moren <jmoren@smharbor.com>; jvanhoof@smharbor.com
Subject: Restroom proposal
 

Hello,

 

As a long time coastside and Miramar resident I fully support the construction of
restrooms near the RV park at Pillar Harbor.  Restrooms near Surfer Beach are
absolutely important for public health and comfort purposes.  I prefer alternative site
#3 for its central location visible from the beach but away from Highway 1.

 

Patrick Tierney

241 Mirada Rd

Half Moon Bay, CA
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